
Caribbean Americas Soccer Association
Phone 786-383-1016

2331 N. St. Rd. 7; Suite 102
Fax:  954-318-4480

Ft. Lauderdale, Fl. 33319

You are invited to C.A.S.A./City of Lauderhill 2022 Knock Out Tournament

October 15, 2022

Dear Team Representative:

The Caribbean Americas Soccer Association (C.A.S.A.) is again offering its annual
C.A.S.A./City of Lauderhill 2022 KNOCKOUT/SUPER LEAGUE 2023 C.A.S.A. is a non-
profit organization based in Ft. Lauderdale, Florida, and its primary mission is to link South
Florida's soccer to the rest of the world by developing all aspects of the sport and exposing the
community to the highest level of the sport.

Our Knockout Tournament will be held prior to the commencement of the Super League each
year. This event will be an introduction to the Super League and will prepare the community for
the six months of exhilarating soccer games to come. The first 8 teams to register and pay  the
initial application fee for the 2023 Super League season will be eligible to participate in this
tournament. The tournament will take place from December 10 -17,2022 . Information on times (
to be announced)  Teams are required to pay the referee fees for each game. The winner of the
tournament will receive a waived $1200.00 (twelve hundred dollars) credit for  their entry fee for
the Super League and a trophy.

Games will be played at the Lauderhill Sports Park , Florida, which is located about nine miles
from the Ft. Lauderdale/Hollywood International Airport and about twenty-two miles from the
Miami International Airport. These locations are easily accessible from Interstate 95, Florida
Turnpike or Interstate 75 .

We will be pleased to answer any questions you may have after you have reviewed the enclosed
materials, which include information about C.A.S.A. and details regarding the tournament.

We hope your team will accept our invitation and join us for this phenomenal event, family fun
and a chance to impress  Coaches/Scouts. Please feel free to email, text or call us for further
information. Looking forward to seeing you.

Sincerely,

Cleveland Brown: (954) 294-3647
PRESIDENT
Tony Brown: (954) 298-4294
VICE PRESIDENT
Maxine Dwyer : (754) 245-8396
2nd Vice President


